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	July 28, 2020
Dear Bridge Academy Parent:

I hope this letter finds your family enjoying summer as much as possible. We are in
the process of designing our reopening plan for September. I wanted to assure you 
that we are taking in all current health information as well as the New Jersey 
Department of Education’s school plan into consideration. Our plan will be flexible and address the potential challenges that may develop throughout the 2020-21 school year. 

While we are planning to start in person instruction September 8, I expect that this school year will have intermittent closures/moving to remote learning depending on community health factors and we will be prepared with an instructional continuity plan in place.
The details of the reopening plan will include areas of general health and safety guidelines, classroom protocols, building management, monitoring student/staff health, communication, contact tracing protocols, and cleaning/sanitizing/disinfecting. It will

be critically important that you regularly read all communications from The Bridge Academy as situations may arise where adjustments must be made quickly.

We remain committed to providing your child with a positive, effective, meaningful educational experience this school year. Our partnership with you and ongoing communication will be an asset to your child’s education and healthy school 

environment.  Please look forward to receiving our reopening plan within the 

next week.
Sincerely,
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Susan Morris, Principal
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